MEMORANDUM CITY/BOROUGH OF JUNEAU

155 SOUTH SEWARD STREET, JUNEAU, ALASKA 99801

FAXED MEMORANDUM
TO: Renee Loree Date: October 16, 2015
CBJ Purchasing Officer
FROM: Greg Smith®”
Engineering Contracts Administrator
SUBJ: CANCELLATION OF BID
Downtown Seawalk — Bridge to Gold Creek
Contract No. E16-011
Two bids were received for this project. The project has been cancelled
because the qualifying bids exceed the available funding.
c. Bidders
Planholders

Skye Stekoll, CBJ Project Manager
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